
 

Harri Peltoniemi 
Director 
Finnish Education Evaluation Council (FINEEC) 
P.O. BOX 28 
FI-00101 Helsinki 
Finland 

Bern, 12 July 2019 
 
Subject: follow-up report to the 2017 ENQA review 
 
 
Dear Harri Peltoniemi, 
 
At its meeting on 20 June 2019, the Board of ENQA considered the follow-up report arising 
from the external review of the Finnish Education Evaluation Council in 2017. 
 
The Board approves the report and takes note of the progress that has been made. At the 
same time, the Board would like to emphasise the need to continue in addressing the 
recommendation for standard 2.1 Consideration of internal quality assurance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Christoph Grolimund 
President 
 


